
 

Contact Letter Date: 11/12/20 Year Group: 3 

Topic:  Curiosity 

Next week’s learning: 

• Maths: Will we will be finishing our Maths learning by doing some problem-solving activities using 
our knowledge from all the topics we have covered so far in Year 3. 

 

• English: In our English lessons, we will be doing some creative writing inspired by images and music 
from ‘The Snowman’ by Raymond Briggs.  

 

• Wider curriculum:  In Art, we will be finishing our Christmas cards and in Science, we will be looking 
at different types of soil. There will also be lots of celebrations and Christmas activities going on our 
bubbles. 

 

Reminders:  
School Christmas lunch will be on Tuesday 15th December. 
In Year 3, we will be having our class Christmas parties on Friday 18th December. (The children do not need 
to bring anything in for this).  

• Don’t forget to send your child’s PE kit back into school on a Monday. 

• Homework will be sent home each week on a Tuesday. Please encourage your child to practice their 

spellings in a different and creative way each week so that their spellings are memorable.  

• Please spend 15 minutes on TT Rockstars each day and read as much as possible at home. Always 

record in your child’s reading record if you have read with them. 

 
 

 

 


